
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 7/9/2010 5:36:48 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE:

Thanks, Brian,

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Friday, July 09, 2010 4:36 PM 
To: Clanon,
Paul
Cc: Redacted
Subject:

Paul - FYI. Attached is the
letter we talked about on the Stewardship Council trip. The letter lets
you know that we identified a non-material error on a contract that has already
performed. I hope this resolves the issue.
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